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An additional paragraph is included within section 3 Amenity: 
 
Concerns were also raised that the new dwelling would result in a loss of privacy and 
overlooking to No. 60 St Clements Hill. Given the distance that would be maintained 
between the two properties and the change in ground level, the proposal is not 
considered to result in a significant loss of privacy to this dwelling.  


